
 
 

CHICAGO TRANSIT AUTHORITY 
Office of the Secretary 

 
NOTICE OF CHANGE OF DATE  

OF 
ETHICS COMMITTEE MEETING  

 
 
 Notice is hereby given that the Ethics Committee Meeting was previously 
called for Tuesday, June 25, 2024, has been rescheduled.  The meeting will be 
held on Wednesday, July 31, 2024, at 10:00 a.m., at the offices of the 
Chicago Transit Authority, 567 W. Lake Street, Second Floor, Boardroom, 
Chicago, Illinois. 
 

The public will have video and closed captioning access to view the 
live stream meeting at: https://www.youtube.com/user/CTAConnections, 
and Public Comment will be held in person and virtually via an electronic 
platform. For requests to make public comment, please contact the Office 
of the Secretary at:  https://www.transitchicago.com/board/#commenting. 
 
 
 
              Georgette L. Greenlee, Esq. 
              Board Secretary 
        Chicago Transit Board 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
July 10, 2024 

https://www.youtube.com/user/CTAConnections
https://www.transitchicago.com/board/#commenting
https://www.transitchicago.com/board/#commenting

